
14th March, 2015

Guild General Committee Meeting

Response to Master’s Item for Discussion from Bicester Branch

Bicester Branch has recently attracted several new learners.

Attracted by:

Word of mouth
Church coffee morning
Parish Magazine
Open tower for fete
Summer church garden party with bell ringing beforehand
Open the tower for anyone wanting to ‘have a go’
Specific appeal to individuals who rang in the past  

Reasons for leaving:

Ill health
Other interests taking precedence
Personality clashes within a tower.
Problems of practice night on specific night

Child protection accreditation has to be in place, which can be a possible practical 
problem.


